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We're celebrating Book Week at Windsor for Years 3, 4 and 5 students

with a visit from Australian author Pat Flynn.
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Illustrated by Tom Jellett
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Pat Flynn grew up running around an old dairy farm in Queensland,
before moving to Canberra to attend the Australian Institute of Sport
on a tennis scholarship. After playing and coaching on the profes-
sional circuit he became a teacher, where his observations of young
people - their interests and stories - led to him writing about them.

Pat Flynn now writes books for a living, in a house near the beach on

the Sunshine Coast.

An invoice of $5 will be issued to all parents online for students to
attend this session.
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